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I write to say that I support the Councils position, regarding looking again at the soil quality within
the proposed development.
I feel that the EXA have not been given a fair or accurate report from Sunnica. As this does not
reflect the soil quality that I see on my own land which is adjacent to the proposed site.
Mrs E M Garget


